
 

April 25, 2025 

 

MEMORANDUM 

TO:  All Students Currently Enrolled in Ministerial Introduction (MI) or Ordination 
  Preparation (OP) with Aenon Bible College  
 
FROM:  Dr. Eugene T. W. Sanders  
  Executive President, Aenon Bible College 
 
RE: Key Requirements for Students Enrolled in  Home Study, Aenon Institute or 

Online Digital Coursework Regarding Completion of All Assignments  by June 
30, 2025  

 
Praise the Lord and greetings in the name of Jesus.  
 
Thank you for enrolling in the last edition of our traditional program in Ministerial 
Introduction (MI) or Ordination Preparation (OP) with Aenon Bible College. We appreciate 
your interest in our programs, and we look forward to engaging you in our ongoing 
professional development sessions and academic programs in the months and years to 
come.  
 
You are receiving this letter because you are currently enrolled in either Ministerial 
Introduction or Ordination Preparation. This letter is to inform and remind you that all 
coursework in Ministerial Introduction and Ordination Preparation must be fully 
completed by 11:59 p.m. on Monday, June 30, 2025. For students who are enrolled in our 
Home Study program, Aenon Institute, or the Online Digital Program, we encourage you to 
submit your final submission as far in advance as you can to ensure it meets the deadline 
and to confirm that the information has been received. We are encouraging all students to 
submit their final materials via email so a digital record of your submission can be 
confirmed. Please check with your Clinical Faculty Member (Facilitator) for details 



regarding correct and current email addresses, phone numbers and information on general 
communication.  
 
Also, please be advised that students who do not submit their final submissions on time or 
fail to complete all assignments in either MI or OP, by June 30, 2025, will be deemed as not 
passing, and will be required to take the course under the new program design, which 
starts in August 2025. We encourage all students to visit our website, www.aenononline.org 
and read about the curriculum and program requirements for the new programs in 
Fellowship Papers, Elder License, Ordination License, Pastor’s Leadership Track, and 
Episcopal Formation.  
 
This is an exciting time for Aenon Bible College and the Pentecostal Assemblies of the 
World, Inc. Your dedication to the ministry to support  the local, state, national and 
international areas of outreach to souls is to be commended. Aenon Bible College is 
committed to ensuring that we meet and exceed your expectations regarding your learning 
experience.  
 
If you wish to speak to me directly, you can reach me at The Aenon Bible College OƯice at 
317.549.0255, ext. 402 or you can reach our Registrar, Elder Brenda Starks, via email: 
bstarks@aenonbiblecollege.org   
 
Aenon Bible College is the oƯicial educational and leadership training institution for the 
Pentecostal Assemblies of the World. 
 
 In the spirit of educational excellence.  
 
 
 
 


